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Changes to Provider Website 
 

NOTICE: Magellan Medicaid Administration LLC is becoming Prime Therapeutics State 
Government Solutions LLC effective Oct 1, 2024.   

Shortly after that time, we will move to a new website. Until then, you can continue 
using this site and the links you’ve bookmarked. Once the new portal is live, the current 
URL will automatically redirect you to the new site.  However, for your reference, after 
Oct 1. the URL for the new website will be:  https://nymgp.primetherapeutics.com. 
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